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Effective July 1, 2005, all Illinois students in ​second​ grade are required to have a dental examination.  Your child will need a 
dental exam for the next school year, 2019-2020. 
 
If a dental exam is ​NOT​ completed by May 15, 2020, your student will have their report card held at the end of the school 
year.  Please return the completed form after your child's exam.  
 
Make appointments early!  If you have any questions, please give me a call. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mrs. Coon  
School Nurse 
 

 

 


